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All Saints Newsletter 










Friday 26th April 2024

Clubs and Activities
Hopefully you all will have read the letter sent out on Tuesday regarding clubs and activities. As a school we pride ourselves on offering a wide-range of extra curricular opportunities for our children. 
If you have any suggestions regarding clubs you would like to possibly be made available in the future, please do not hesitate to get in contact with us. Sometimes it is unforunate that clashes occur but we endeavour to try and limit this as much as possible. 





Head Teachers Comments
Can you believe that May is nearly upon us?! Hopefully many of you will be able to join us on Wednesday 1st May in our annual crowning of our May Queen. Year 5 and 6 will be providing the traditional May Pole dancing – hopefully in pleasant weather. 
From next week, we will be sending the newsletter out electronically, via School Spider. Please contact the office if you do not have School Spider facilities and a paper copy will be made available for you to read. School want to become more eco-friendly and begin to reduce our carbon footprint. 
On Wednesday, an electronic parent survey went out on School Spider about our paid after school provision. Please could you spare a few minutes and complete this.
You have may noticed a few changes on our school website. Over the next few weeks, we will be changing the appearance and organisation, adding more information aiming to make the website even easier to navigate.  
Have a lovely weekend with family and friends. 






Half term root value – Forgiveness     Weekly branch Value - Perseverance








Dates for your diary
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday 1st May – Crowning of May Queen 2pm
Thursday 2nd May – Y3 Class Assembly
Tuesday 7th May – Y5 visiting Z-Arts 
Thursday 23rd May – Reception Class Assembly
Thursday 23rd May – Reception Beekeeper visit
Thursday 23rd May – Coffee afternoon 2.15pm





Attendance Winners
Star of the week
Magic Breakfast
This continues to be a success and a reminder that the new opening times are 7.45am – 8.15am and it is free to attend. There are cereals, porridge, fruit, bakery items and water to drink when children arrive. Please sign your child into the club so we can track numbers attending each day. Below is a picture of our well attended Magic Breakfast run by Mrs Fitchett and assisted by Miss Crewdson and Miss McCormack.
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1st Place:  Reception     96.8%
2nd Place:  Year 6    96.7%
3rd Place: Year 1     93.1%
Year 4     91.3%  
Year 5     91.1%
Year 2     90.5%
Year 3     89.3%





Nursery: Aria-Mae
Reception: Luca
Year 1: Noah
Year 2: Nabgha
Year 3: Harrison
Year 4: Chantel
Year 5: Matilda
Year 6: Philip









	




Whole School Attendance 93.2 % (Target 96%)




“Love learning together.
Love each other and our community.
Love ourselves.”
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’
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